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                               23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Bewerley Park Residential 2023 

 

Next year’s residential trip for the children in Rye Class to Bewerley Park has been booked for Monday 26th – Friday 

30th June 2023. We are pleased that we were able to secure a Monday-Friday booking as Bewerley Park is very 

popular and booked up well in advance. 

The children will participate in a range of outdoor activities including canoeing, shelter building, rock climbing, 

orienteering and high ropes. They will be under the guidance of professional coaches in a secure environment in a 

centre that is approved by North Yorkshire County Council.  

The cost of our last visit in 2019 was £356, which included transport, accommodation, meals and all activities, but we 

know that costs for both the trip and the transport have increased this year. We are not able to confirm a final cost 

until we know the number of children that will be attending but please be assured that we are working behind the 

scenes to find ways to reduce the cost to parents as much as we can. I’d be grateful if you could confirm to us by 

Monday 11th October whether your child will be joining us on the trip (please drop Sam an email). This will not 

be a firm commitment at this stage but will give us a better idea of numbers and therefore, actual costs. We will then 

aim to get final costs to you by half term. 

Our residential trips are always one of the favourite events our children talk about when it comes to recalling the best 

times at Langton at the end of Year 6. I would strongly encourage you to participate in this opportunity but if finance 

is a limiting factor, please arrange to pop in and see me. We would like all of the class to join in and benefit from the 

excellent experience which amongst others develops independence, resilience, teamwork, and best of all – fun! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Rachel Ray 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


